
Changes  to  Den  Leader
Training Award Devices
As  part  of  the  National  Council’s  ongoing  mission  to
streamline and simplify the Scouting program, Scouting U, in
collaboration with National Supply Group, has identified three
Cub  Scout  device  pins  that  will  be  discontinued  from  the
program effective immediately.

These  devices  were  traditionally  worn  on  the  Den  Leader
Training Award Knot, which recognizes den leaders who have
completed training, tenure, and performance requirements. This
Den Leader Training Award Knot (SKU 5016) will continue to be
offered and is available to earn at any point throughout the
den leader’s tenure.

Limited inventory of the Cub Scout Device Pins is available in
Scout  Shops  while  supplies  last.  These  items  will  not  be
restocked once fully depleted.

The following SKUs have been eliminated:

932 / Device WE Pin
604950 / Device CS Pin
620592 / Device Tiger 2015
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